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SALT LAKE CITY VA FISHER HOUSE  
 
The Fisher House is located at 690 Valdez Drive, Salt Lake City, Utah at the south side of the 
George Whalen VA Medical Center. This “home away from home,” provided by the Fisher House 
Foundation, reaches out to our military and veterans in need. This 16,800 sq. ft. home consists 
of 20 suites, each with a private bedroom and bath. 
 
The home provides a place for families to stay, free of charge, while their loved one is receiving 
medical treatment. Because veterans often travel long distances in order to receive medical care 
at the Salt Lake VA, the Fisher House will continue to fulfill a critical need in a vast geographical 
area that is highly rural. Veterans and their families can enjoy a spectacular view of the Wasatch 
Mountains while they are in a comfortable environment that offers hope, community, and 
healing. 

 
Why Fisher House? 

Because “A Family’s Love is Good Medicine!” 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

HOW CAN I DONATE? 
1) Make out a check to “Salt Lake City Fisher House”. 
2) Call Heather, the office manager and ask what specific items are needed at 

the present time. Her number is 801-588-5900. 
3) Purchase Smith’s or Costco gift cards. 

 
Mail or deliver items, checks, or gift cards to: 
 Salt Lake City Fisher House 
 C/O Heather Dunnigan, Manager 
 690 South Valdez Drive 
 Salt Lake City, Utah 84113  
 
Make sure a Donation Form is filled out and accompanies your donation.  
Find the form under “veterans” on the State Council website “programs” menu.  
www.UtahKnights.org/programs/#veterans  
 
You may also arrange to volunteer or to bring dinner for the guests staying at the 
Fisher House. There is a place on the Donation Form for service hours. 
 
The Salt Lake City VA Fisher House is a 501(c)(3) non-profit. All gifts and donations are tax deductible to 
the full extent as permitted by law. 
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